
 
 
 
 

 

The Unlearning 
Circle Launch 
 
Join us for the virtual launch of The 
Unlearning Circle - a space for white Humber 
employees to examine how they have been 
conditioned by white supremacy and how it 
shows up in their own thoughts, feelings, and 
experiences, and within their institutions. 
 

December 2nd @ 2pm on MS Teams 
Register here  
This event is open to all employees 
 
Agenda includes remarks from: 
• Christopher Whitaker, President and CEO 
• Lori Diduch and Jason Hunter, EDI 

Taskforce Executive Sponsors  
• Ian Crookshank, EDI Taskforce Lead 
• The Unlearning Circle’s members via video 

 
To join The Unlearning Circle contact Regan 
Mancini or Lisa Salem-Wiseman.   
The first meeting will be held in January 2022 
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